
 

 

LAKE FOREST – SUMMIT 

OWNERS  

 

DON’T FORGET 

GATE CODE CHANGES  

on 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 

2016 

 
 A reminder notice has been sent 

with the new code which was also 

posted in the latest newsletter. 

 

The Management Trust 

Manager:  Mimi Menzies 

916-985-3633, extension 102  

 
 


